@ The Pyrenees Posh...

Bl spreading the word obout the Southeost's best Kept secret.

GPRA Update - May 7, 2024

Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

Thank you to all those that attended our very successful Gentle Giants in the Park. Thank
you particularly to the many volunteers that worked behind the scenes setting up and
breaking down the fun events and offerings we all enjoyed. The food, silent auction,
merchandise, photo booth, music and games were all outstanding. A special thanks to Marla
and Rich who were involved with all aspects of the event.

We continue to get an inordinate amount of surrender requests that we simply cannot
accommodate. Our need for fosters and adopters cannot be overstated. We have a number
of PYR puppies incoming so get on our list if interested.

Thank you again for your continued involvement.

John,
GPRA President and Founder

2024 Gentle Giantsin the Park

Upcoming Adoption Days
Saturday June 8th and June 29th 10:00-12:00

See our website for more information

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
404.829.2609

GPRA Website - Available Dogs - Volunteer - Foster a Dog - Donate
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